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Open Your Heart and Home for the Holidays!
PBC Animal Care and Control offering $25 adoption fees

Palm Beach County (PBC) Department of Public Safety’s Division of Animal Care and Control (ACC) is
urging prospective pet owners to adopt or foster this holiday season instead of buying from a pet store. To
encourage adoptions, PBC ACC is offering $25 adoption fees through the end of the year!

PBC ACC has over 120 adoptable dogs and 56 adoptable cats looking for forever homes this holiday
season. Providing a second chance to a pet can be more rewarding than buying a puppy or kitten. And, not
to mention, easier to handle, as a lot of dogs in the shelter are house broken, good with other dogs, and they
know certain commands.

Whether looking for a feline friend, running partner, lap dog to open holiday presents with or kitten to help
lower holiday anxiety, PBC ACC can help find the right match. All adoptable pets are spay/neutered, micro-
chipped, vaccinated, and come with a bag of pet food.

For those reluctant to adopt, fostering is a great option. Fostering-to-adopt gives the opportunity to spend
time with a furry friend and provides the opportunity for the animal to enjoy time in an enriching environment.
This holiday season, give a loving animal the experience of seeing holiday lights and smelling a real pine
tree.

Those interested in finding their new best friend can visit PBC Animal Care and Control in person or view
adoptable pets online at https://secure.co.palm-beach.fl.us/snap/home.

Adoption Center Hours*

Monday - Friday noon — 6 p.m.

Saturday noon — 5 p.m.

Sunday noon —4 p.m.
*Closed Dec. 25 - 27

PBC Animal Care and Control is located at 7100 Belvedere Road in West Palm Beach, just west of the
Florida Turnpike. For more information, please call (561) 233-1200 or visit the website,
www.pbcgov.com/animal

HitH


mailto:mperazzomajerle@pbcgov.org
https://secure.co.palm-beach.fl.us/snap/home
http://www.pbcgov.com/animal

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



